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SCHOOL, COMMUNITY, AND HOME RELATIONS

The Governor Wentworth Regional School Board recognizes the importance of having
a strong partnership between the school system and the parents of our students as well
as the community at large. The Superintendent is directed to ensure that:

1.

2.

Each school strives to involve parents and family members of all ages and grade
levels to be full partners in the education process.

Each school encourages parents to visit their school at the beginning of the
year/semester at events such as “Back to School Night” and new student
orientations. These events will be used to disseminate information on school
policies/procedures, discipline procedures, assessment tools, and student
learning goals.

. Communication between home and school is regular, two-way, and meaningful.
. The support of community and business organizations is sought through

financial, goods and services, and volunteer contributions.

. Opportunities are provided to guide parents in ways to assist with homework,

give feedback to teachers, and aid parents to improve their children’s academic
skills.
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